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Executive Headteacher Comment 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to the first edition of our 'new look' Sudbourne digital newsletter using Microsoft Sway. 

At Sudbourne, we acknowledge how important communication with parents is and we will now be 

sharing information about children's learning, school events as well reminders and 'dates for your diary' 

in a clear and consistent format every fortnight.  We hope you find it informative, easy to access and 

easy to find your way around!  I also wanted to take this opportunity to update parents that our new 

Sudbourne website is currently under development and expected to be launched early in the summer 

term after the Easter break.  I hope this will provide parents with a range of information of useful about 

school life and details about your child's learning.      

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

Kind regards, 

Mr. James Broad, Executive Headteacher  



Introducing Mr Saunders 

 

I am delighted to welcome Mr Saunders to Sudbourne Primary School, an experienced class teacher that 

will be adding some additional teaching capacity across the school. Mr Saunders is known to the 

leadership team at Sudbourne, having spent 13 years teaching at Clapham Manor Primary School across 

all age ranges.  Mr Saunders will be joining the Sudbourne team from Monday 6th March until at least 

the end of the school year to support the teaching of Maths and English groups across the school. This, 

in turn, will allow school leaders such as Ms Kingshott to be more available to support teachers and 

continue to manage the day to day running of the school. Mr Saunders will be introducing himself to the 

children at our whole school assembly next week. I wish Mr Saunders every success at Sudbourne.  

Mr. James Broad, Executive Headteacher  

School Football Team 

Congratulations to our school football team for winning 3-2 against Bonneville Primary school on 

Wednesday 22nd February and 9-0 against Clapham Manor on Wednesday 1st March.  

 



 

World Book Day 

What a fantastic World Book Day we have had at Sudbourne! The Colour Monster, Mary Poppins, Ms 

Trunchbull, August from Wonder, the BFG, the Hungry Caterpillar ... you name it, they were all here. We 

had our annual teachers' reading relay and then plenty of time to read for pleasure. This year we also 

took part in a phased story. Each class wrote a section of the story which we then shared in assembly. 

We also had a great time working out who mystery readers were.  

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

Sudbourne Superstars! 

 

 Well Done to the children who were awarded as our Sudbourne Superstars for producing outstanding 

work in a curriculum area.  

W/C - 20th Feb 2023                                                               



Nursery - Ellis                                                                              

RB - Kyra                                                                                         

RC - Noah                                                                                   

1C - Jessica                                                                                  

1/2K - Majoie                                                                               

2K - Frank                                                                                                                                                                         

3/4C - Rendal                                                                               

4G - Nylah                                                                                     

5/6V - Mia                                                                                  

5/6C  - Lucas                                                                                

5/6W - Jaheem                                                                             

Hot Chocolate with the Head! 

 

Well Done to the following children that had Hot Chocolate with the Head for demonstrating one of our 

school values. 

W/C - 20th Feb 2023                                                                                

RB - Chinwendll                                                                                          

RC - Tinashe                                                                                                 

1C - Kymani                                                                                                 

1/2K - Isobel                                                                                                

2K - Willow                                                                                                                                                                                                          

3/4C - Michelle                                                                                          

4G - Nia                                                                                                      



5/6V - Lamek                                                                                             

5/6C - Rahiem                                                                                            

5/6W- Joshua                                                                                            

Attendance 

 

W/C - 20th February 2023 

Star Class goes to 4G with 99.2% 

 

W/C - 27th February 2023 

Star Class goes to 4G with 98% 

Dates for Diary 

 

• Thursday 9th March - Coffee Morning - Uniform Consultation  - 9am - 10am 



• Friday 10th March - Vision Screening - Reception Only 

• Monday 13th March - Science Week  

• Tuesday 14th March - Eggtravagant Egg Competition 

• Friday 17th March - Red Nose Day  

• Monday 20th March - EYFS special person day - 8.30am - 9.30am - Special person invited to 

attend. 

• Tuesday 21st March - World Poetry Day 

• Friday 24th March - 4G Sharing Assembly  

• Wednesday 29th March - Eggtravagant Egg Competition deadline  

• Thursday 30th March - EYFS & KS1  Daffodil Breakfast - Children only  

• Friday 31st March - End of Term - School Finishes at 2pm  

Community News! 

 



 

 



 

Contact Us 

 

 



Sudbourne Primary School 

21 Mandrell Road  

Brixton  

London 

SW2 5EP 

0207 274 7631 

admin@sudbourne.com 
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